
 

 

Colorado Family Church: Sunday's Service - Improvements Around The Church 
 
Michael and Adonia Hentrich 
July 18, 2025 
 

     

 

Dear family,  

 

We hope you had a great week. We look forward to seeing you Sunday for service. 

This week Pastor Adonia will share a message. 

 

Our Kodan ministry will be offering some food for sale and we will have our usual 

free lunch as well. If you would like to support Kodan, they will have Chicken 

Karaage bento boxes and small sushi plates for sale.   
 

 

Last Sunday Pastor Mike shared a message, "Don't Forget to Dream." 

 

If you wish to see our recordings as soon as they are posted online, please follow 

our YouTube channel or Facebook page. 

 

See you soon! 

 

Sincerely, 

Pastors Mike & Adonia  
 

 

 



 

 

 

 

Announcements  

 

 

 

One Heart Camp  

 

  

 

Our youth finished Camp One Heart and returned to Denver. Welcome home and a 

big thanks to those who participated as staff!  
 

 

 

Blessed Culture and Sports Festival 

(BCSF)  next month!  

 

  

Register  

 



 

 

 

 

Ballroom Dancing Instruction  

 

  

 

 

Summer Sunday School  

 

  

 

Sunday School is now on summer break. Volunteers are needed to prepare 

simple  crafts for the youth on Sundays for the younger children. If you are able to 

volunteer for one Sunday or more, please speak to Pastors Mike or Adonia or Mira.  
 

 

 

Local Improvements  

 



 

 

  

  

  



 

 

  

 

You may have noticed the many improvements around the church lately.  There is 

new lighting in the parking lot, new decor at the entrance, new windows in front 

and the 4-plex garage has been painted .  
 

 

 

Saturday Cheon Shim Won Prayer Vigil  

 

  

 

You are invited to join a weekly prayer vigil in the Cheon Shim Won prayer room or 

online. It takes place on Saturdays from 9:30pm to 12:30am. You can participate 

in person or online at this zoom link 

us02web.zoom,us/j/82458334413?pwd=QP61oBQhfsMZeCx9NxlFbjITLd8ft3.1  
 

Join here  

 

 

There is also a weekly 21 minute prayer at 9:15 am every Sunday before service in 

the Cheon Shim Won Prayer Room led by Richard and Marjorie Buessing.  
 

 



 

 

  

 

Deepen your faith. Broaden your understanding. Build your confidence to talk to 

others. Find out how The Divine Principle and the Bible relate with each other.  

 

Join every Monday night on Zoom for Divine Principle Bible Study with Dr. Michael 

Hentrich at 6:30 to 7:30pm. Get more details on Facebook at "Zoom Divine 

Principle Bible Study" or join using the zoom link. 787199 is the passcode if 

needed.  
 

 

COMMUNITY CALENDAR   
 

 

 

Give back  

 

 

  

 

  



 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


